
Pregnancy Care Centers of Chandler and Gilbert                                                           

 

The Arizona Working Poor Charitable Tax Credit helps low-income children and single mothers 
One way to make a difference in the lives of children is through the Arizona Charitable Tax Credit. This is not a deduction, 
but rather a credit against taxes you may already have paid.   
             

Arizona allows its taxpayers to designate how their tax dollars are spent.  There are three tax credits: 
 Working Poor   Private School   Public  School 
You may donate the maximum amount allowed to each entity. 

The Pregnancy Care Center of Chandler and Gilbert is a non-profit organization assisting women who are facing an unplanned pregnancy.  We provide 

free life-affirming services including pregnancy tests, options, referrals and resources, as well as ultrasounds.  PCCC&G does not provide or refer for 

abortions.  A key program at the center is Learn and Earn, which allows the women to learn the parenting skills they need while earning credit towards 

new baby items from our boutique.  The Pregnancy Care Center of Chandler and Gilbert is funded by churches, individuals, and fund-raising events.  It 

is highly dependent on volunteers.  If you would like to help our mothers through PCC&G and take advantage of the Arizona Working Poor Charitable 

Tax Credit, please fill out the form below and return it with your gift in the enclosed self-addressed envelope. 

Please note:  This is not professional tax or legal advice.  Consult a tax advisor about your specific situation.  For more information on the Tax Credit visit the Arizona 

Department of Revenue website at www.azdor.gov or call 602-255-3381. 

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

--                             590 N. Alma School Rd. Ste. 20, Chandler, AZ 85224  Ph. 480-374-2994 (send contributions to Chandler address) 
                              894 E. Warner Rd. Ste 103, Gilbert, AZ 85296  Ph. 480-237-4810 

    Contribution deadline is April 15, 2017 

YES! Please accept my gift to help low-income mothers and their children. 
Credit card gifts are also safely accepted online. www.pccchandler.com 

 $400     $800      Other$_______    Enclosed is my check   I want to use my credit card 
 
Visa/MasterCard___________________________________________________________    Exp____________ 
 
Name___________________________________________ Address________________________________________ 
 
City/Zip__________ Signature______________________________________________________________________ 

Individuals can now donate up to $400 and $800 per couple. 
The contribution deadline for Working Poor 2016 is April 15, 2017. 

 
 

http://www.azdor.gov/

